
 ann Kehoe 

From: Paddy-Boyle [mailto:~addvboYlerush@hotmail.com] 
Sent: 09 August 2014 11:55 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: W0167-03cIndaver 

Ref. Letter of  lndaver to  the EPA dated 5th August 2014 

ITreatment and Disposal of Incinerator Bottom Ash 

Dear Inspector. 

In responding t o  our submission a t  the relevant ABP Oral Hearing in relation to  this application, the 
inspector informed the interested members of  the public that matters relating t o  the treatment and 
disposal of  bottom ash were the responsibility of the EPA, as he considered this material 'I an emission". 
Subsequently no reference t o  incinerator ash appeared in his report or the ABP final decision. 

The residents of  Hollywood and district have a continuing inerest in this matter as a final decision has not 
yet been reached on the MEHL Hazardous Waste Landfill license application. 

~ We are of  the opinion that this application fails t o  meet BAT standards in relation to  bottom ash. 

Yours truly, 

Patrick Boyle BE, on behalf of  Hollywood and District Conservation Group 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec-Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com * 
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